
October 2023 PAC Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we continue into Fall, we’re looking forward to next week’s PAC meeting with our guest speaker’s
informative talk about financial literacy and how to teach your kids about money. We’re also planning a
variety of engaging parent social activities to celebrate the season and our community.

Next PAC Meeting:
Please join us for our October PAC meeting next Wednesday, October
18th at 8:45 a.m. in the Rockridge Learning Commons. Meeting agenda
is on the parent website for your review. Coffee and tea will be served.
Guest Speaker, Lisa McComb from Chartered Professional Accountants
BC will present: “Raising Money – Smart Kids.”

Rockridge P2P – Parent Social Group:
The P2P Committee is hard at work planning parent
activities throughout the year. Join us for the first event
this Friday! Rockridge Parent Pub Night this Friday,
Oct 13th, 7:00 p.m. to close at The Orchard Gleneagles.

All Rockridge parents welcome! To join the
conversation and learn about future activities, sign up
for the P2P WhatsApp group.

https://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/20/2023/10/Final-2023-OCT-18-ROPAC-Agenda.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/20/2023/09/2318-October-Lisa-McComb-FL-Adults-Session-Overview-Teach-Your-Kids-About-Money.pdf
https://www.theboatshedgroup.com/the-orchard
https://chat.whatsapp.com/IFid2BPD9UJFhPgLlbVx4S
https://chat.whatsapp.com/IFid2BPD9UJFhPgLlbVx4S


Save the Date! Parent Holiday Party & Fundraiser:
We look forward to seeing you at "A Not So Silent Night” - an enchanting
evening of great people, delectable bites and a silent auction filled with
exciting items and experiences. Our DJ will be setting the soundtrack for
an unforgettable evening of dancing and celebration.󰙯
Saturday, November 25th, 7:00 p.m.
Gleneagles Clubhouse
Cocktail Attire
Tickets on sale mid-October!

WhatsApp Information Group
Looking for brief reminders about important school events?
Join the WhatsApp Parent Group. Only brief one-way messages will be sent;
no replies or discussions. Email ropacwhatsapp@gmail.com with your name
and your child(ren)’s name(s) and grade(s) if you would like to join. 

Future PAC Speakers:
If you have suggestions for topics or guest speakers that you would like to
see at future PAC Meetings, please email our Speaker Coordinator with your ideas. We are currently
planning speakers for January onwards.

Upcoming Events:
Fri, Oct 13, 7:00 p.m. P2P Pub Night - The Orchard Gleneagles
Wed Oct 18, 8:45 a.m. PAC General Meeting - Rockridge Learning Commons
Thurs Oct 26th Collaboration Day - Classes start at 9:30 am
Wed Nov 15, 6:00 p.m. PAC General Meeting - Rockridge Learning Commons
Sat Nov 25, 7:00 p.m. “A Not So Silent Night” Parent Holiday Party & Fundraiser, GE Clubhouse

Please let us know if you have any questions or would like to connect with the PAC Exec team by
emailing ropac@wvschools.ca
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